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McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: jamesbruc@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 10:53 AM
To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Dawson, Scott, EMNRD
Cc: mfeldewert@hollandhart.com
Subject: Rockcliff/Order R-14456/SCBU Well No. 1 SWD

All: the order required Rockliff to submit the CBL to the Artesia office to obatin their approval. I received the following e-
mail, which as sent to Artesia:  
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Jim 
 
 
 
 

From: Jamie Robinson  
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2017 4:23 PM 
To: Raymond.Podany@state.nm.us; Gilbert.Cordero@state.nm.us 
Cc: Dusty Weatherly <Dusty.Weatherly@rockcliffenergy.com> 
Subject: SCB #1 SWD Phone Conference 
  
Ray and Gilbert, 
  
Thank you for taking the time to speak with Dusty and myself today regarding the CBL that was run on the SCB #1 
SWD.  Per the attached order, Rockcliff was instructed to discuss the log with your office and confirm that there are no 
issues with our current plans to inject. 
  
Per our conversation, Rockcliff has met this stipulation of this order, as written. 
  
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thank you again for your time this afternoon and have a great day. 
  
Jamie A. Robinson 
Sr. Regulatory Analyst 
Rockcliff Energy, LLC 
1301 McKinney, Suite 1300 
Houston, Texas 77010 
Office – (713) 351-0534 
Mobile – (281) 217-7006 
jamie.robinson@rockcliffenergy.com 

  


